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Vaudreuil-Dorion to host 
the 32nd Les Arts et la Ville convention

Vaudreuil-Dorion, June 8, 2018 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is proud to have been chosen to 
host the 32nd Les Arts et la Ville convention to be held on June 5, 6 and 7, 2019. The announce-
ment was made during the 2018 edition which ended today in Sept-Îles.

This major cultural event brings together some 300 conference delegates from every corner of  
Quebec as well as from Acadia and several Canadian communities, including mayors, municipal 
councillors and officials, entrepreneurs, artists, researchers and cultural professionals.    

Every year, this convention is also the opportunity to present the Les Arts et la Ville awards aimed 
at publicly spotlighting the cultural commitment of  municipalities, organizations and artists 
who work in our communities.  

“We are proud to be able to host such an event. Over the last few years, Vaudreuil-Dorion has 
carved out an enviable position for itself  on the cultural front with its Je suis… project and its 
cultural mediation. In addition to discovering historically rich places such as Maison Félix-Leclerc 
and Maison Trestler, conference delegates will have the opportunity to meet a community that 
is incredibly dynamic and involved,” stated Mayor Guy Pilon.  

About Les Arts et la Ville

Created in 1987, the Les Arts et la Ville network is a registered charity with over 640 members 
from the municipal world, the world of  culture and its allies. It brings together thousands of  
municipal elected officials and civil servants, artists and cultural workers that play a role in 
creating vibrant communities. Firmly established in Quebec, the latter represents 75% of  its 
population.
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